" Bammes School
AN 7

ﬁp,_, & Jr. Callege
Grade Xl admissions 23 April 2021 at 11:16

Dear Parents,

| am pleased to inform you that we have begun the process of confirming admissions to Grade XI. Kindly get in touch with
Mr. Pavan Sughand (9527990119), or email us as soon as possible to fix a counselling session with the Principal, on any
of the weekdays (Monday to Friday). A Registration Fee of Rs. 2.000/- is required to be paid on the day of the counselling

session.

Please book your counselling session since we wish to begin online classes for Grade Xl at the earliest.
Thank you.
Sincerely,

Ainsley Edgar
Principal



